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A Freeze Frame of Nature 

 

 

During the February half term I am setting you a challenge of   

capturing your best winter wildlife photograph. 

Take your time do not send the first photograph you take, use your 

daily walks and take lots of pictures of wildlife, then choose your 

favourite and send to the email below. We will put together in a 

school video for you all to view. 

 

No people on the photographs, just nature. 

Please put your child's name on the photograph, if you do not wish 

for your child’s name to be published send with no name. 

Inspiration, imagination and creativity! 


